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    a.  Plan view drawing of the constructed and proposed work. 
 
    b.  Any information you have regarding wetlands, streams, or other waters at the site 
overlaid on the plan view drawing of the constructed and proposed work. 
     
   A copy of this letter is being provided to the environmental consultant on your pending 
permit application: Ms. Cindy House-Pearson, TTL, Incorporated, via email at 
chpearson@ttlusa.com.  To avoid any potential violations at the site, we recommend 
you consult with your environmental consultant to evaluate the property for the 
presence of jurisdictional waters and wetlands, prior to performing any work at the site.   
 
    To learn more about our program you may want to access our website located at 
http://www.sas.usace.army.mil/regulatory. 
 
    Thank you in advance for completing our on-line Customer Survey Form located at 
http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm apex/f?p=regulatory survey.  We value your 
comments and appreciate your taking the time to complete a survey each time you have 
interaction with our office. 
 
    If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Holly Ross, at 678-422-2727 or 
holly.a.ross@usace.army.mil.  
 
          Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
          William M. Rutlin 
          Chief, Coastal Branch 
 
 

 


